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Wedang Jahe, Breakfast Restaurant – Renovation 1 July – 15 December, 2017 
 
 

Dears business partner, 
 
Thank you for your continuous support to Nusa Dua Beach Hotel & Spa. 
 
In our ongoing effort to upgrade our product and facilities, we will be renovating our 
breakfast restaurant, Wedang Jahe.  The restaurant will be closed from 1 July – 15 
December 2017.  It will be closed off to all guests with a decorated hoarding.  There will be 
no excessive noise during the renovation. 
 
During this period (1st July – 15 December, 2017), the breakfast buffet will be offered at the 
Beach Bar with seating at Raja’s, Maguro or Tamarind Restaurants overlooking the pool and 
Indian Ocean. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to unveiling a brand new Wedang 
Jahe Restaurant on or before 15th December 2017. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
The Management 
Nusa Dua Beach Hotel & Spa, 
Bali, Indonesia 
 
 
Contact persons:  Iva Farida – Director of Sales & Marketing | iva@nusaduahotel.com 
   Jamal Hussain – General Manager | 
jamal.hussain@nusaduahotel.com 
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